LET’S TALK ABOUT ENDING THE HIV EPIDEMIC
IN MIAMI-DADE COUNTY

JOIN US FOR A TOWN HALL MEETING!

The Health Council of South Florida (HCSF) invites you to
participate in a Town Hall Meeting on Ending the HIV Epidemic
(EtHE) in Miami-Dade County. In order to better understand the
current state of our prevention and care systems, we are interested
in the community's input on:

How can the community work together to prevent
the transmission of HIV?

What can we do to better assist those who are living
with HIV?

How can we end the HIV epidemic?

Greater Bethel AME Church
245 NW 8th Street
Miami, FL 33136

Tuesday, November 12, 2019
6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Refreshments will be provided

For more information, please call 786-535-4369 or
send an email to FRodriguez@healthcouncil.org

HCSF




